
ADDENDUM NO. 4 
DATE 07/16/2018 

 
To all Bidders on the Project titled: CR_Project-0852: Demo OLD Library, Life Science and Physical Sciences 

Building implementation 
 
Reference Bid Documents dated 06/21/2018. 
 
The attention of bidders submitting proposals for the above subject project is called to the following 
addendum to the Bid Docs.  The items set forth herein, whether of omission, addition, substitution, or 
clarifications are all to be included in and form a part of the proposal submitted. 
 
THE NUMBER OF THIS ADDENDUM ( 4 ) MUST BE ENTERED IN THE APPROPRIATE SPACE  PROVIDED in the 
bid package.   
 

Addendum contents: 
 
Bid Due date Change–  
 
Bid due date is being moved from July 17, 2018 11:00 AM to July 31st, 2018 11:00 AM.   
 
Sign In sheet:–  

 
 



Addendum No. 1 dated 2 March 2010 

 2 of 2 

Questions Raised in the Walkthrough–  
 

1. Does the College need/want any base rock if the concrete is crushed on site?  College confirmed 
that they do not want any base rock and 100% of demolition debris is to be removed. 

2. Could the college contact the disposal local sites of the pending demolition?  I will reach out to the 
local disposal sites but have no way of providing material estimates. 

3. (Number 3 is not really a question) General discussion was that this job would require 30 plus 
days per building.  I have shared this information with the college. 

4. Has the college notified PG&E reqarding the building demolitions WRT 12KV?  The college will 
notify PG&E prior to demolition start. 

5. Has the college notified PG&E reqarding the building demolitions WRT Gas at the Physical Science 
building?  The college has indicated that the college itself, and not PG&E, are responsible for all 
gas supply infrastructure on the campus. 

6. Can the bid date be extended.  Yes.  See above. 
7. Can the as builts be provided?  Due to time constraints, I will be posting the As Builts as 

Addendum #5. 
8. Can additional sub contractors schedule walk throughs to view the project?  Yes.  Please contact 

me at (408) 690-3739 or PM@redwoods.edu 
9. Was Lead paint sampling taken?  No.  The college has no information WRT lead paint on any of 

these building. 
 
 
All other portions of the Contract Documents remain unchanged.   
 
Please be reminded to acknowledge this Addendum on the bid forms. 
 

--- End of Addendum No. 4 --- 
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